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Councillor Vincent Crisanti 
Ward 1 - Etohicoke North 

Email 
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Fax 

December 15th, 2014 

Ulli S. Watkis 
Toronto City Hall 
13th fl. W., 100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto ON MSH 2N2 

Re: Appointments to Canadian National Exhibition Association, Board of Directors and 
Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of Directors 

Dear Ms. Watkis, 

I would like to thank the Mayor and Council for their support on my appointment to the Canadian 
National Exhibition Association, Board of Directors and the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of 
Directors. 

Effective immediately I will be resigning from the Canadian National Exhibition Association, Board of 
Directors and the Toronto Hydro Corporation Board of Directors. 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to call my office at 416-392-0205. 

Sincerely, 

Deputy Mayor Vincent Crisanti 
Councillor, Ward 1- Etobicoke North 

councillor _crisant1@toronto.ca 
(416) 392-0205 
(416) 696-4207 
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